
As we see the leaves begin to fall and the wonderful colours of
Autumn, there are some exciting things happening at Kenmont
PTA Headquarters.  

Autumn is here! 

Friends of Kenmont
 PTA Newsletter

Do you have skills? 
Are you creative?

Can you spare a few hours a month?
If so come join our PTA.

We are always looking for extra help
and have big ideas for the new term
so if you would like to help then drop
us an email with your contact details 

Upcoming Events & Reminders 

Dates for the
Diary 

Coffee Morning & Uniform Sale
7th October 9am 

Year 3 Cake Bake Sale
7th October 3.30pm 

Coffee Morning & Uniform Sale
7th October 9am

Individual Photos
18th October AM
Halloween Disco

19th October 3.30pm
Year 4 Cake Bake & Uniform Sale

21st October 3.30pm 
Half Term

24th October - 28th October
Inset Day - School Closed

31st October 

Join the PTA

October 2022 

Follow our Instagram
page for regular

updates and to keep in
touch

@friendsofkenmont

kenmontprimarypta@gmail.com

HALLOWEEN DISCO!!!!!
Get your costumes ready because we are back again

with the annual Kenmont Halloween Disco on
Wednesday 19th October 3.30pm 

Keep a lookout on our Instagram page for more details.
Amazon List is open for Donations NOW click below

Cake Bake Sales
Thank you to everyone who has helped

out or donated cakes for our regular
Cake Sales, they have been a super

success and we have definitely
enjoyed tasting all the yummy home

baked goodies.
So far we have raised a total of

£252.50 with
Year 1 leading the way with most

sales.
We'll have the Year 3 Cake Sale this

Friday after school so make sure you
head down for that. 



Annexe Project Update

As mentioned in our last Newsletter,
the Annexe is one of main projects this

year and work has begun on clearing
out the rubbish and junk. However the
quotes for waste removal is currently

out of our budget so we have had
parents kindly offer to take car loads of

rubbish to the recycle tip.
If you can spare an hour and help take
some rubbish please get in touch and

let us know 

October means only one thing....Halloween Disco!
We are working hard to put together a really fun event for

everyone to enjoy but we can't do it without your help.



We desperately need VOLUNTEERS on the day to help with
either setup, running a stall or clear up.

Like the Summer Fair we need at least 15 Volunteers for the
event to run safely.

So if you can spare a few hours then please click on the link
below. 

 

Class Reps
We are looking for Class Reps for
each year group to help work with
the PTA in setting up WhatsApp

groups and to keep parents up to
date with everything. If you fancy

being one please drop us an
email and let us know

Volunteer Sign Up Form

Amazon Donations List

https://instagram.com/friendsofkenmont?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
https://tinyurl.com/Kenmontvolunteer
https://tinyurl.com/KenmontDonations

